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Falls City power outage update
(KLZA)-- A power outage planned for Saturday morning in Falls City has been

canceled.

Utility Superintendent Ray Luhring told MSC News Thursday that contractor
Probst Electric had completed the work Wednesday on the ring bus circuits while
the lines were hot.

The power outage had been planned for a 30 minute period beginning at 7:00
A.M.

Luhring did say that Falls City Utility customers between the east edge of Falls
City and Rulo may experience a power outage Saturday afternoon between 1and
4:00 P.M. while new wires are placed across Highway 159 and a new corner pole
is being set.
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